
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FUNDING MUCH-NEEDED LEARNING MATERIALS FOR LOXWOOD SCHOOL 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our talented and dedicated team of staff at Loxwood School work tirelessly to give our children 
the best possible learning experiences they can. However, as you know, the school is very 
underfunded. So we have been thinking of new ways to help provide much-needed learning 
resources for the school to maximise the opportunities our children have to grow and develop 
here at Loxwood School. 
 
As a result, we are developing a new platform for parents, carers and supporters of Loxwood 
School to easily donate towards specific items the school really needs, right now. 
The platform is a website that is due to launch in November and will be called the Loxwood 
School Wishlist. It will show items identified by each class teacher as being vital for this academic 
year and beyond. It will also include some items that the whole school will benefit from. 
Donations via the website go directly towards the items chosen, so they can see exactly where 
and how their contributions help. 
 
If you are a local business and would like some local advertising, or you know someone who 
does, at this stage we are looking for sponsors of the Wishlist website itself. There are various 
branding opportunities available and sponsorship would make a huge difference by helping us 
with the setup and running costs of the platform. Please email the PTA at 
office@loxwoodschool.com or call the school office and we’d be delighted to discuss the options 
with you. We’re really excited about the added opportunities our Wishlist website will provide 
the children as they learn. It will really make a difference to their experiences at school. Watch 
this space for news about when the website is live and how you can donate!  
Thank you for your ongoing support as always. 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Ms Kitson and the PTA 
Loxwood School 
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